
  

  
    

  
  

     
 
                    
                 

 
             

 
   

 
   

 
   
     
 
    

Ted Van Vliet
	

From: Paul Seaman <pseaman@seaman-advocacy.ca> 
Sent: September 16, 2021 3:32 PM 
To: Ted Van Vliet 
Subject: 33 Dundas E 

On behalf of Branded Cities/Rogers 

To confirm, Branded Cities, in partnership with Rogers will be installing like reflectors on the entire south vertical side of 
the proposed LED. The reflector will substantially remove/reduce light spill to southerly adjacent properties. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Paul C Seaman 
President 
SEAMAN ADVOCACY GROUP 

E: pseaman@seaman-advocacy.ca 
T: (416) 347 4868 

Sent from my iPhone 
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